
STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS January 27, 2020 
 
SENIORS:  Senior picture on the football field is scheduled for this Wednesday 
during homeroom. If you have open periods in the morning, please make sure 
you are here for Homeroom period to take part in the photo on the football field 
for the yearbook. 
 
Key Club will meet Tuesday morning at 8:00AM in Room 5. 
 
Both girls and boys bathrooms by the cafeteria are closed for maintenance.     
 
Winter Dance will be Friday night following the Basketball games.  Admission is 
$5, payable at the door.  No presale of tickets.  There are NO guest passes 
allowed, only EHS students will be allowed to attend the dance.  The theme of 
the dance is Ugly Sweater Office Party.  So come prepared to have a great time, 
playing games, dancing and hanging out with your friends, dressed in your 
ugliest sweater! 
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